
Dear Friends and Partners in ministry,              Jan 29, 2018 

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year! We were able to spend 

some quality time at home and with family during the last part of November and most of 

December. For Christmas, we traveled to Michigan to visit my family. Despite a lot of sickness, 

we were able to have a good time with family. After our visit, we made our way to Melvin, MI for 

a meeting on New Year's Eve. This worked out great as it was right on our way home.  

 

In November, we spent most of the time down south in Kentucky and North Carolina as 

well as in Pennsylvania. In Kentucky, the little guys seemed pretty wiped out due to the time 

change as Judson was completely zonked during the morning service. We are praising the Lord 

that a man prayed to receive Christ as his Savior in the evening service.  

 

In January, we made our way down south again for a mission’s conference in Georgia. 

Unfortunately, we were unable to give our presentation as there was some snow in Georgia 

which caused the service to be canceled. However, the church was such a sweet blessing to us 

and we are thankful for the wonderful time of fellowship and new friends we made. After 

Georgia, we made our way up to Dandridge, TN. We praise God for strength to present and 

preach that Sunday as we were sick with what we thought was a little cold but turned out to be 

the flu. Unfortunately, we ended up in a hotel for a few days due to the sickness. Please pray for 

us to remain healthy as we travel all over during the flu season. Wednesday, we had to postpone 

our meeting a week while recovering just before the weekend for our two Sunday meetings. We 

are thankful for friends in Tennessee who allowed us to stay with them for a week between 

meetings. It was exciting to see how God worked through church visitation on Saturday as a man 

the pastor spoke to came on Sunday and signed up for discipleship! He had just recently moved 

into the area. This is one reason we need local churches active across America! 

 

In our last letter, I mentioned how we were seriously considering a truck and fifth 

wheel. While it does seem like it would be ideal for our situation, right now, we have not found 

peace about going forward with it. At this time, Charity and I have concluded it would be wiser to 

save for a home in California. We do not believe the expense and trouble would be worth it. At 

one point, I was ready to buy a truck to begin the process, but Charity very clearly and kindly told 

me she did not have peace about it. As I thought about it and prayed about it longer, I also did 

not feel it was right for us. Thank you to all who prayed for wisdom in this regard. As of now, we 

still have the goal of getting to California by the end of 2018 and are praying that we are close to 

50% by then. We are at about 30% and anticipate more support coming in very soon. On the 

kiddo side of things, Samuel turned two years old today; we are enjoying watching our little guys 

grow. We are so very thankful for each of you who prays so faithfully for us. God bless you all!  

 

Gratefully Yours, 

Stephen, Charity, Judson, Samuel and Noah Jenney 


